
 

Ref:   ISM/LMc Warwick Universtiy Trip 2023  

 

 

15th May 2023  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

FABFest: Year 8 Arts and Humanities Schools Taster Day, Wednesday 28th June 

 

Your child has been selected to attend a trip to Warwick University on Wednesday 28th June to attend 

the Year 8 Arts and Humanities FABFest. As part of the trip pupils will get a chance to explore 

university life and delve into the faculties of Art and Humanities as they consider their futures. 

 

Pupils will travel by minibus departing at 8:30am and returning at approximately 3:15pm.  

Arrangements will need to be made for your child to return home safely. 

 

Pupils will be required to wear full uniform and bring a packed lunch (if appropriate).  Pupils entitled 

to free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch before departure. 

 

Etone College staff will be accompanying pupils on the trip.  There is no cost to this trip. Please 

complete and return the reply slip below, to main school reception by date.  The consent slip needs 

to be completed and returned to school reception, as without this slip, your child will not be allowed 

to leave on the trip.  Please also report any changes to your child’s medical form held in school.  

 

Please note that all places offered on trips are dependent upon current good behaviour 

and regular attendance.  

 

Should your child’s behaviour or attendance become a concern at any point prior to the 

trip your child will be removed from the trip and we would not accept liability for any 

payments made and no refunds will be issued. 

 

Additionally, the signed permission slip from yourself agrees that the school reserves the right to send 

your child home at your expense if your child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety of others or the 

good name of the school. 

  

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact Mr Bowley. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

  



 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

FABFest: Year 8 Arts and Humanities Schools Taster Day, Wednesday 28th June 

 

 

Pupil name: ………………………………………….  Form: …………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Warwick University on 28/06/23.  I understand 

my child will be travelling by minibus and will make the necessary arrangements for them to travel 

home safely. 

 

My child is entitled to free school meals so will require a packed lunch     Yes/No 

(Delete above as appropriate) 

 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………….. Date: ………………………….. 

Reply slip to be returned to main school reception by 22nd June 2023 

  
 


